
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 9/28/2011 6:37:49 AM 
To: Horner, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Roseville Gas Fire 

Here's a story on the leak a year ago. 

http://www.kcra.com/news/24906248/detail.html 

On Sep 28, 2011, at 6:32 AM, "Horner, Trina" <TNHc@pge.com> wrote: 

Yes, looking into it now. 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 06:19 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Horner, Trina 
Cc: Michelle Cooke <michelle.cooke@cpuc.c3.gov> 
Subject: Roseville Gas Fire 

We need to know as soon as we can this morning if it was the same kind of 
plastic pipe as Cupertino, and if there was a previous leak there. Brian and 
Trina, can you get us into the internal PG&E information flow on this? 

On Sep 27, 2011, at 10:17 PM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clan.on@cpuc.ca.gov> 
wrote: 

?? 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Randolph, Edward F." 
<edw3rd.randolph@cpuc.c3.gov> 
Date: September 27, 2011 10:11:31 PMPDT 
To: "Cooke, Michelle" 
<michelle.cooke@,cpuc.ca.gov>. "Prosper, Tcrric 
D." <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Clanon, Paul" 
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<paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: PG&E gas leak 

Sacramento news is carrying a story about a road on fire in 
Roseville from a PG&E natural gas leak. The video shots 
make it look like a fire in a glass fireplace ~ very controlled 
burn up through the cracks in the street and PG&E and 
crews are just starting to jack hammer up the street to pinch 
of the pipes. 

The news reporter indicated that this is at almost the same spot there was a leak last year. 

SB GT&S 0222337 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov

